# HIST312

Working Lives in new Zealand



# [1]

B. Judith, Tangata whenua: an illustrated history. Wellington, New Zealand: Bridget Williams Books, 2014.

# [2]

Stout Research Centre for New Zealand Studies, 'Michael Stevens. 'An Intimate Knowledge of "Maori and Mutton-Bird": Big Nana's Story.' In Journal of New Zealand studies', 'An Intimate Knowledge of "Maori and Mutton-Bird": Big Nana's Story', vol. 14, 2002, [Online]. Available: http://www.victoria.ac.nz/stout-centre/research/journals

### [3]

M. Alexandra, "The Maori Health Nursing Scheme: An Experiment in Autonomous Healthcare", The New Zealand journal of history, vol. 26, no. 2, pp. 145–160, 1992, [Online]. Available:

https://ndhadeliver.natlib.govt.nz/delivery/DeliveryManagerServlet?dps\_pid=IE398540605 4060

#### [4]

University of Auckland, 'Cybele Locke. "Solidarity Across the 'Colour' Line?: Māori Representation in the Maoriland Worker, 1910-1914" In The New Zealand journal of history', 'Solidarity Across the "Colour" Line?: Māori Representation in the Maoriland Worker, 1910-1914', vol. 48, no. 2, 1967.

### [5]

M. Jim, "Class in Colonial New Zealand: Towards a Historiographical Rehabilitation", New Zealand Journal of History, vol. 38, no. 1, pp. 3–21, 2004, [Online]. Available:

http://www.nzjh.auckland.ac.nz/document/?wid=182&page=0&action=searchres ult&target=

# [6]

B. Judi and O. Erik, 'Judi Boyd. "The Skilled Workers: Journeymen and Masters in Caversham, 1880-1914" In New Zealand Journal of History', 'The Skilled Workers: Journeymen and Masters in Caversham, 1880-1914', vol. 22, no. 2, 1988, [Online]. Available:

http://www.nzjh.auckland.ac.nz/document/?wid=984&page=0&action=searchres ult&target=

# [7]

C. Peter, '"Patrick Hodgkins Hickey and the IWW: A Transnational Relationship"', in Wobblies of the world: a global history of the IWW, P. Cole, Ed. London: Pluto Press, 2017, pp. 204–211.

# [8]

J. Davidson, Dead letters: censorship and subversion in New Zealand, 1914-1920. Dunedin, New Zealand: Otago University Press, 2019, pp. 116–136. [Online]. Available: https://ebookcentral.proquest.com/lib/vuw/reader.action?docID=5946726&ppg=118

# [9]

R. Dalziel, 'Political organisations | NZHistory, New Zealand history online'. https://nzhistory.govt.nz/women-together/theme/political

### [10]

M. Charlotte, '"Chapter Three: Strangers at the Hearth: The eclipse of domestic service in New Zealand homes c. 1830s-1940"', in At home in New Zealand: houses, history, people, Wellington, N.Z.: Bridget Williams Books, 2000, pp. 41–56. [Online]. Available: http://nzhistorycollection.bwb.co.nz/9781877242700.html

# [11]

O. Erik, "Working Gender, Gendering Work: Occupational Change and Continuity in Southern Dunedin", in Sites of gender: women, men and modernity in Southern Dunedin,

1890-1939, Auckland, N.Z.: Auckland University Press, 2003, pp. 50–90.

## [12]

B. Brookes, 'Gender, Work and Fears of a "Hybrid Race" in 1920s New Zealand', Gender & History, vol. 19, no. 3, pp. 501–518, Nov. 2007, doi: 10.1111/j.1468-0424.2007.00495.x.

# [13]

C. Annabel and H. Marian, "Down and Out on the Flat: The Gendering of Poverty", in Sites of gender: women, men and modernity in Southern Dunedin, 1890-1939, Auckland, N.Z.: Auckland University Press, 2003, pp. 190–225.

## [14]

N. Melanie, ''"Politics Swept Under a Domestic Carpet"? Fracturing Domesticity and the Male Breadwinner Wage: Women's Economic Citizenship, 1920s-1940s'', New Zealand Journal of History - document, vol. 27, no. 2, pp. 199–217, 1993, [Online]. Available: http://www.nzjh.auckland.ac.nz/document/?wid=777&page=0&action=searchres ult&target=

# [15]

W. Melissa, '"TINA: Whānau, whenua and care"', in Past caring?: women, work and emotion, B. L. Brookes, J. McCabe, and A. Wanhalla, Eds. Dunedin, New Zealand: Otago University Press, 2019, pp. 55–79. [Online]. Available: https://ebookcentral.proquest.com/lib/vuw/reader.action?docID=5973921&ppg=56

### [16]

L. Bronwyn, '"'Bringing families up to scratch': The Distinctive Workings of Maori State Welfare, 1944-1970"', The New Zealand journal of history, vol. 36, no. 2, pp. 161–184, 2002.

# [17]

M. M. Williams, '"Chapter 7: Workplace-whanau" in Panguru and the city: ka

inga tahi, ka

inga rua : an urban migration history', Wellington, New Zealand: Bridget Williams Books Limited, 2015, pp. 181–210. [Online]. Available: http://nzhistorycollection.bwb.co.nz/9781927247952.html

#### [18]

G. Millar, ''This is Not Charity: the Masculine Work of Strike Relief'', History Workshop Journal, vol. 83, no. 1, Aug. 2016, doi: 10.1093/hwj/dbw028.

#### [19]

A. Frazer, '"The Man in the Grey Flannel Suit: White-Collar Masculinity in Post-War New Zealand"', in The gendered Kiwi, Auckland, N.Z.: Auckland University Press, 1999, pp. 191–212.

### [20]

B. Chris, "Moral Panic or Critical Mass? The Queer Contradictions of 1950s New Zealand", in Queer 1950s: rethinking sexuality in the postwar years, New York: Palgrave Macmillan, 2012, pp. 94–114. [Online]. Available:

https://ebookcentral.proquest.com/lib/vuw/reader.action?docID=1016593&ppg=104

### [21]

H. Linda, '"100 Years of the Vote: 80 Percent of the Pay: The Politics of Pay Equity"', Women's studies journal, vol. 9, no. 2, pp. 87–113, 1993.

#### [22]

B. L. Brookes, '"Chapter Eleven: Decade of Discovery"', in A history of New Zealand women, Wellington, New Zealand: Bridget Williams Books, 2016, pp. 336–378. [Online]. Available: http://womensstudiescollection.bwb.co.nz/9780908321469.html

### [23]

M. Nolan, "Chapter 8 Equal Pay", in Breadwinning: New Zealand women and the state, Christchurch, N.Z.: Canterbury University Press, 2000, pp. 230–266.

## [24]

M. Nolan, 'Employment organisations | NZHistory, New Zealand history online'. https://nzhistory.govt.nz/women-together/theme/employment-organisations

## [25]

A. Miriama, 'Pay Equity in New Zealand is a Race Issue, Not Just a Gender Issue - VICE'. https://www.vice.com/en\_nz/article/5343eb/pay-equity-in-new-zealand-is-a-race-issue-not-j ust-a-gender-issue

## [26]

P.-S. Evan, '"Inequality and Māori"', in Inequality: a New Zealand crisis, M. Rashbrooke, Ed. Wellington, New Zealand: Bridget Williams Books, 2013, pp. 148–158. [Online]. Available: https://ebookcentral.proquest.com/lib/vuw/detail.action?docID=1222523

# [27]

T. Boraman, 'Wildcat Homers, Gamifying Work, and Workplace-Whānau in the Meat Industry: Re-Examining the Subversiveness of Informal Workers' Resistance', Journal of Labor and Society, vol. 20, no. 4, pp. 467–485, Dec. 2017, doi: 10.1111/wusa.12309.

### [28]

C. Locke, 'Building solidarity at the flax-roots: standing committees for women, Maori and Pacific Island members inside the Wellington Hotel and Hospital Workers' Union, 1979–1989', Labour & Industry: a journal of the social and economic relations of work, vol. 25, no. 3, pp. 170–184, Jul. 2015, doi: 10.1080/10301763.2015.1069016.

### [29]

K. Mila, "Only One Deck", in Inequality: a New Zealand crisis, M. Rashbrooke, Ed. Wellington, New Zealand: Bridget Williams Books, 2013, pp. 91–101. [Online]. Available: https://ebookcentral.proquest.com/lib/vuw/detail.action?docID=1222523

[30]

N. Melanie, ', "Neoliberalism at Work in the Antipodean Welfare State in the Late Twentieth Century: Collusion, Collaboration, and Resistance"', in Workers in hard times: a long view of economic crises, L. Fink, J. A. McCartin, and J. Sangster, Eds. Urbana, Illinois: University of Illinois Press, 2014, pp. 161–183. [Online]. Available: https://ebookcentral.proguest.com/lib/vuw/detail.action?docID=3414353

# [31]

L. Cybele, "Organsing the Unemployed: The Politics of Gender, Culture and Class in the 1980s and 1990s", in On the left: essays on socialism in New Zealand, Dunedin, N.Z.: University of Otago Press, 2002, pp. 151–168.

# [32]

A. Else and Dan Long Memorial Library (Wellington, N.Z.), "False Economy", in False economy: New Zealanders face the conflict between paid and unpaid work, North Shore City, N.Z.: Tandem Press, 1996, pp. 88–131.

# [33]

'LHP Bulletin 71, November 2017 – Labour History Project'. http://www.lhp.org.nz/index.php/lhp-bulletin-71-march-2018/